
 

 

 

   
 City Council Memorandum 
 

 
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL DATE:   JANUARY 9, 2018 
 
FROM:   CITY CLERK      WARDS:  ALL 

    
SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO MINUTES OF MAY 19, 2015 
 
ISSUE: 
 
The issue before the City Council is correction to the minutes of May 19, 2015, regarding the 
interview of Judy G. Teunissen for the Ward 6 seat on the Planning Commission for term ending 
March 1, 2019. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the City Council amend the minutes of Mar 19, 2015, as attached to reflect that 
Councilmember Perry recused himself from participating in the interview of Judy G. Teunissen 
for the Ward 6 seat on the Planning Commission and left the Seventh Floor Conference Room. 
 
BACKGROUND/LEGISLATIVE HISTORY: 
 
At the regular meeting of May 19, 2015, the City Council interviewed Judy G. Teunissen for the 
Ward 6 seat on the Planning Commission for a term ending March 1, 2019.  Councilmember 
Perry had recused himself from participating in the interview of Ms. Teunissen and left the 
Seventh Floor Conference Room.  Councilmember Perry’s recusal was not accurately reflected.   
 
The attached minutes have been amended to correctly reflect Councilmember Perry recusing 
himself from participation in the interview. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
Correction to the minutes involves minimal staff time to complete.  No additional appropriation 
is required. 
 
Prepared by:  Colleen J. Nicol, City Clerk 
Approved as to form: Gary G. Geuss, City Attorney 
 
Attachment:  Amended minutes of May 19, 2015 
  
 


